IEEE Communications System Integration and Modeling Committee (CSIM)
Minutes of the meeting at Globecom '97

Phoenix, November 3-8 1997

Mike Devetsikiotis, Secretary of the IEEE CSIM committee, opened the meeting on  Wednesday November 5, 1997, at 12 noon.
Present were Nelson Fonseca, Keith Townsend, Ahmet Akyamac, Stella Batalama, Ioannis Stavrakakis, Dimitris Pados, Victor Frost, Izhak Rubin, Dimitris Kazakos, Bruce Kuhnert, Michael Medley, and Michael Devetsikiotis.

Approval of the minutes of the CSIM committee meeting at ICC 97 was postponed until the next committee meeting.

TAC report: Victor Frost reported from the TAC meeting. Starting this year, three new issues per year of JSAC will be devoted to "Wireless Communications", before a new Transactions on Wireless is introduced.

ICC 98: A. Mishra is the committee's TPC representative for this conference. A. Mishra was attending the meeting of the program committee and was not present.

Milcom 98: In response to the request by the Milcom 98 organizing committee, Keith Townsend and Stella Batalama volunteered to organize a session on Spread-Spectrum.

Globecom 98: Sam Shanmugan was originally the committee's representative. Victor Frost covered the meeting in Phoenix and relayed to our committee the urgent request by Terry Stevenson of the program committee that we assign a permanent representative to Globecom 98. Mike Devetsikiotis promised to contact Terry later and propose areas/sessions as follows: 1. Broadband over Satellite, 2. Measurement and Monitoring of Traffic/QoS, 3. CAMAD of wireless, 4. Traffic characterization, 5. Modeling of ATM networks

JSAC Special Issues: Mike Devetsikiotis and Victor Frost offered to co-ordinate the effort for the next special issue on CAMAD of Networks.

ICC 99: Marie-Jose Montpetit is the committee's TPC representative. Marie-Jose was attending the TPC meeting at the same time and was not present to provide a report.

Workshops: Nelson Fonseca reported that the CSIM CAMAD workshop will be in Brazil in August 1998 in conjunction with ITS 98.

Membership development: Nelson Fonseca reported that the committee e-mail alias is 
 HYPERLINK "mailto:csim-comsoc@ieee.org" 

csim-comsoc@ieee.org
.  Ahmet Akyamac volunteered to work on the committee's WWW page. Mike Devetsikiotis suggested expanded use of e-mail and tele-conferencing for "virtual meetings" of the committee.

CSIM recerification: Discussion was postponed until next meeting.

Communcations Magazine:  Nelson Fonseca's special issue to be completed in the summer of 1998.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:00pm.

Submitted by Mike Devetsikiotis, CSIM Secretary
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